
 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

TO BRING THIS  

REPORT WITH YOU TO 

VILLAGE MEETING 

MARCH 19, 2019 AT 7:00 PM IN 

THE MUNICIPAL OFFICE 

BUILDING CONFERENCE ROOM 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cover: 

 
 Artists Scottie Raymond & Brian Clark of a Hyde Park based group known as Anthill Collective were 

commissioned through a grant as part of the Lyndonville Downtown Revitalization to paint a mural on the former 

Bag Balm building now owned by Scott Desjardins. The mural is a representation of the train history and the current 

bike culture that is happening in Lyndonville and surrounding communities.  

(Photo submitted by Kim Crady-Smith) 


